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Markets OPEN this weekend for Super Sunday  
 

 
It was a super storm and its associated hail which saw the closure of Canberra’s much 
loved Old Bus Depot Markets for the past three weekends, but organisers are happy 
to announce the Markets will be back open this coming Sunday 16th February, and it 
will be a special Super Sunday to celebrate. 
 
“We are happy to say we are back this weekend and can’t wait to welcome back our 
customers for what will be a Super Sunday. All our stallholders have been invited to 
join us so it’s sure to be a big one,” said Old Bus Depot Markets Director, Anthony 
Niravong. 
 
“It has definitely been a shaky start to 2020 for many of our stallholders amidst the 
summer bushfires and then the Canberra hailstorm. These stallholders really need the 
continued support of the Canberra community, and one of the best ways you can 
support them is to come back to the Markets and stock up on locally made products,” 
Anthony continued.  
 
 “Come to the Markets for Super Sunday and support our local small businesses. We 
look forward to seeing you on Sunday,” concluded Anthony. 
 
Old Bus Depot Markets will reopen for Super Sunday this coming Sunday 16th 
February, open 10am – 4pm. For more information on the Old Bus Depot Markets visit 
www.obdm.com.au , or follow them on Facebook and Instagram. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
For more information, images or to arrange an interview, please contact Lauren 
Griffiths at Threesides on 0417 409 264 or lauren.griffiths@threesides.com.au   
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